
From:   Steven Hemple   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   February 28, 2017

Subject:   FCC File # 0253-EX-CN-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I have added the letter of consent from EchoStar.  I believe this to be the last item requested.  Please
advise if there is anything further needed.

Thank You,

Steven Hemple


